
 

Hello to all of our families and our friends at 

Chadsgrove college. It is fantastic to be back in 

school with our pupils and friends again. Every-

one is settling back into school life really well 

and we are so proud of everyone.  

We really enjoyed sharing our weekly news dur-

ing lock down and felt it was something positive 

to focus on during such an uncertain and strange 

time. We would like to continue sharing news 

with you this term so that you can be involved in 

our community work and see what your son/

daughter has been engaging with and learning at 

school.  

We hope you enjoy reading what everyone’s 

been up to and please feel free to send me any 

photos of things that have been happening at 

home too :) My email is  

ams83@chadsgrove.worcs.sch.uk 



 

We have been exploring our emotions this week and reading the 
book ‘My Many Coloured Days’ We have linked colours and music 
to different emotions. The colour yellow made us happy 
(especially Jimmy as its his favourite colour!) Each pupil is making 
their own emotions book so they have been busy getting creative 
and choosing how they want their ‘happy’ page to look. We can’t 
wait to show you the finished books.  



 

Everyone has been engaged and interested in exploring outside. We 
enjoyed finding things that made sounds in the sensory garden and 
Timothy found a creative way of reaching up to listen to the chimes. 
Everyone is practising hard on their looking skills and have enjoyed 
using the eye gaze again.  



 

We love spending time outside and with the nice weather we 
have had we have made the most of it! Everyone enjoyed doing 
their movement programs under the big tree outside the class-
room. We have also been having loads of fun playing group 
games out on the playground. One of our favourites so far has 
been what’s the time Mr Wolf! Jessica loved moving her legs to 
the beat in music especially when we went fast and slow! 



 

We are continuing our community work in class this term and 
have made a good start by making our college friends a card and 
friendship bracelet. We hope they like them! 



 

We love reading in this class! We are really enjoying Georges 
Marvellous Medicine and The Twits at the moment. Ren is doing a 
great job of all the characters voices and everyone ends up in 
hysterics.  

We hope you enjoyed this weeks edition and look forward to next 
weeks. Love everyone in 14US x 


